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Dear Parents,  
I am sure you are aware of the latest Covid-19 regulations announced by the Prime Minister 
on Monday. NCC Health and Safety team have provided schools with updated information and 
unfortunately this has affected our plans for the children for the remainder of this term. 

 
Sports Day – Monday 19th July 
We have had to cancel some events and this includes the West Runton beach trip. We plan to 
re-schedule this for the autumn term. However, the extension to the restrictions should end 
by Monday 19th July. With this in mind, we would like to hold our sports day on this last 
Monday of the school term which would be permissible if the restrictions are lifted as planned. 
We plan to hold the sporting events in the morning as usual and then families can stay and 
have a picnic lunch on our school field. During the picnic lunch parents will have the chance to 
visit classrooms to look at their child’s work. Parents must leave the school site by 1.45PM. 

 
Year 6 School BBQ and Sleep-over 
The school plans to continue with the Year 6 BBQ and sleep over in the main school building 
on Friday 16th July (this remains consistent with the guidance). A separate letter to the Year 6’s 
will be sent shortly. 
 
Class 4 Play & Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
The class 4 children have been busy rehearsing for their class play. This has now been re-
scheduled for Tuesday 20th July – one performance in the morning and one in the evening. 
Numbers allowed will be dependent on the guidance given for the planned lifting of  
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restrictions on the 19th July.  The Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly will take place on Wednesday 21st 
at 9.30AM and numbers allowed again are dependent on the guidance. 
 
Continuing with the Covid-19 School Arrangements 
Given the extension to the restrictions, the school plans to maintain its current covid-19 
arrangements until Friday 16th July. This includes the staggered drop off and pick up times, 
restricting access to the site and wearing face masks. School staff will continue to take Lateral 
Flow Tests twice weekly. 
 
However, on the last 3 days of term when all restrictions are planned to be lifted, we will not 
expect parents to be wearing face masks outside the school buildings. We will however 
continue with the staggered drop off and collection times and restrictions to enter into the 
school will remain (please note on the sports day parents will be able to access the buildings 
but this will be limited for the one day only). All these arrangements are predicated on the 
restrictions being lifted on the 19thJuly and any further guidance issued. Arrangements for the 
start of the new term in September will follow. 

  
New Office Assistant and MSA 
The school had a very successful interview process yesterday and has recruited Sarah Dyer as 
an office assistant for 2 days a week from September. Mrs. Sharp will be reducing her hours to 
3 days a week.   
We have also recruited Tania Watt, grandma of a pupil at the school, as a new dinner lady for 
3 days/week. 
 
Tag Rugby Tournament 
We are excited that class 4 have today gone to a tag rugby tournament at Wymondham Rugby 
Club to play against other primary schools in our cluster. This is the first competition since the 
lockdown, and we hope the children had fun and played well (despite the rain!). 
 
RSHE Curriculum Parent Consultation 
Thank you for completing this online survey. We had forty-six responses. Mrs Cameron will 
share the results in due course.  
 
 

We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mr. Jones 

 
 

 

Stars of the Week Monday 14 June to Friday 18 June 
C1 Isabelle T, Darcey J C2 Eadie T, Bea B C3 Zachary K, Krystal K C4 Jasper K, Tia S 


